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We have continued on our journey focusing on vital character traits. 

We started the third term by focusing on respect. Showing respect is 

important for you as a person, and also for your health and well -

being. Respect is often misunderstood, and many people expect 

others to show it to them, while not practising this themselves. 

Respect does not just build your character, it reveals it ,

òYou do not have to like every person you come into contact with. 

However, your ability to show respect and be respectful to the person 

in front of you, is a direct reflection on your character, not theirsó ð

Arthie Moore .

Our Foundation Phase teachers attended a cluster meeting on 

Wednesday at Cordwalles . There were many educators present from 

various schools. They discussed key areas of the curriculum as well as 

different approaches and tools for teaching reading and writing. Our 

team came back enthusiastic and brimming with new ideas.

The grade 6 class had a real
adventure at Elandsheim . They were
kept busy with numerous team building
activities, such as an obstacle course,
archery, traditional clay pot making,
an ecology study, a talk about snakes,
minute to win it games and lots
more!
They also enjoyed lovely weather and
delicious food .
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